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Wireless Internet (Wi-Fi) at CH Heather 

Good news!  

We are very pleased to announce that the Ministère de la Santé et des Services sociaux 

has agreed to finance the improvement of the Wi-Fi network at CH Heather so that it is 

available everywhere in the Centre. 

We are immediately taking steps to order the parts and prepare for installation.  

We expect it to be fully functioning by the beginning of 2022.  

This is excellent news for our staff and residents and for visitors to CH Heather. 
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Regional Operations Director 

Bulletin 


